Connie Thom

Subject: FW: Request for Presentation

Hello Shannon,

| would like to request a presentation to the Columbia Valley Services Committee at their next meeting Thursday,
January 13,

On behalf of the Valley Visitor Services, this presentation will provide a year-end report on the Valley Visitor Services
program as well as share direction and strategy for 2020. Jessica Fairhart, Executive Director with Tourism Radium &
Chamber of Commerce will be the delegate and will require access to computer/projector.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Sincerely,
Jessica

Jessica Fairhart

Executive Director

Tourism Radium / Radium Chamber of Commerce
250-347-9331

manager@RadiumHotSprings.com
www.RadiumHotSprings.com
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